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Thursday 23rd March 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Monday 17th April (first day back after Easter) we are inviting your child to bring in 
both a bike/scooter and a small wheeled toy (car, truck, train, pram etc any toy with 
wheels).  
 
If your child has a bike/scooter they can bring it must be left in the school’s bike shed 
AND your child must have the appropriate safety equipment i.e. helmets. Any child 
who brings a bike to school without a helmet will not be allowed to ride it on the school 
grounds. 
 
We will use this experience to start a week’s worth of work on wheels, vehicles and 
transport. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Gunn. 
Reception Teacher. 
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